
This half term, Year Four will be learning about the

following topics:
	Literacy
	Persuasive texts, including adverts and letter writing, non-fiction explanatory texts linked to other curriculum areas. Pluralisation, vocabulary for structuring arguments, sentence types & punctuation. Prefixes & suffixes, common roots for words and other strategies to help with spelling.

	Numeracy
	Mental & written calculations, consolidation of multiplication and division facts for the times tables, finding remainders, solving money & ‘real life’ problems. Fraction & decimal notation, ratio & proportion, consolidation of addition & subtraction, time & data handling.

	Science
	Habitats; identifying different habitats & the organisms that live there & how they are suited to that environment, using keys to identify organisms & identifying food chains.

	ICT
	Branching databases; creating branching databases to help identify objects, much of this work will be Science linked.

	Geography
	Learning about Australia and comparing it to the UK.  Linking it with Science and exploring why it has such unusual animals and a wide variety of contrasting habitats 

	Art
	Aborigonal Art

	P.E.
	Athletics; running, throwing & catching skills.

	Music
	Most of our Music this half term will be singing in preparation for the Summer Concert. 

	R.E.
	A round up of last half term’s work looking at different religious journeys & the importance of these. 

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	Changes, considering the positive aspects of change, recognising the feelings & behaviour brought on by unwanted change & ways of dealing with this. We will also be covering other aspects of change during our SRE week, as well as differences between male & female including body parts. 


This half term we will be having 2 PE sessions a week on Tuesdays & Thursday and Athletics practice at other times in readiness for Sports Day so children need appropriate kit in school every day. 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. As always if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to come and see me.
Summer 2 – Mrs E Armstrong
Well Green Primary School








